
1.     Would you support a referral pathway to doctors and school nurses for children and young 

people who are vaping, or have a suggestion for an alternative mechanism? 
 

The Australian Parents Council support the idea of establishing a referral pathway to both doctors 

and school nurses for children and young people dealing with vaping issues. However, an alternative 

mechanism could involve integrating vaping cessation programs within school health education 

curriculums, allowing students to access support directly within their educational environment. This 

approach could empower young people to seek assistance independently while also providing them 

with valuable education on the risks and consequences of vaping. 
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